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D A T E  : 26 FEBRUARY 2025 
 
TO   : ALL PCVHAI MEMBERS 
 
FROM   : THE ADMINSTRATION OFFICE 
 
SUBJECT  :  TRANSITION OF PROPERTY MANAGEMENT TO  
    FPD ASIA PROPERTY SERVICES, INC. 
 

CIRCULAR NO. : PCVHAI-CIRCULAR-2025-02-05 
 

 

We would like to formally inform all homeowners and residents that, 

effective March 1, 2025, the management of our community will transition 

from Primefrontier Property Management Inc. to FPD Asia Property 

Services, Inc. 

 

As part of this transition, we also introducing Ms. Eleanor G. Bugtong 

as the new Village Manager. She will be responsible for overseeing the 

day-to-day operations, ensuring the smooth management of our village, 

and addressing any concerns or inquiries from residents. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and support during this transition period.  

 

Thank you for your attention and continued support. 

 

 

Very truly yours,  

PCVHAI Admin 

 


